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From: Steffani Cochran <scochran@sandiapueblo.nsn.us>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 4:41 PM
To: Commission
Cc: Michael Springfield; Dianne Maes; Sidney Hill; Jane Marx; Dave Mielke; Jessica Aberly; 

Susan Jordan; Veronique Richardson; Jessica Tracy; Shannon Montoya
Subject: Letter from Six Rio Grande Basin Pueblos - Proposed Oil and Gas Ordinance
Attachments: 2018-11-13 Letter from Six Rio Grande Basin Pueblos to Sandoval County Bd of 

Commissioners re Proposed Oil and Gas Ordinance.pdf

Mr. Chairman and Members of the Commission, 

Attached is a letter from the Governors of the Six Rio Grande Basin Pueblos regarding the Proposed Oil and Gas 
Ordinance No. 11-16-17.9 which is scheduled to come before the Commission for consideration this week. 

Sincerely, 

Steffani A. Cochran 
General Counsel 
Pueblo of Sandia 
Office:  (505) 771-7967 
scochran@sandiapueblo.nsn.us 








